Date: 20-08-2020

= NEW BLOWN
‘V -An Int'l Standard School-
Notice

Dear Guardians,

This is to inform you that New Blown Management has decided to
arrange an Online Exam from Play to Class Ten from the 05" of
September, 2020 taking the future of our beloved students in
consideration. Respective Class teachers will let you know about all
exam-related matters in their group page in one week advance before the
exam. We especially call forth all our students to participate in that Online
Exam.

N.B: Online class attendance of Play to Ten will be counted from the
22" August (Saturday) which will be added as marks to the Annual Term
along with the marks of upcoming Online Exam to determine the Merit
List.

Thanking you

fox

Md. Kamruzzaman
Principal, New Blown
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